

Eggleston Parish Council Action Points May 2019 - Open

Ref	Date	ACTION POINT	BY WHO	UPDATE	STATUS
5	01/08/18 01	Training for Road safety & speeding	CLlr Oxby	<p>01/08/18: Placed on Action sheet from minutes.</p> <p>05/09/18: All forms now with Police. Await dates.</p> <p>03/10/18: Still awaiting response – Council representative to talk to police representative at the Nov TAP meeting to see what can be done to take this forward.</p> <p>11/10/18: Police representative will be able to pick the grab bag up in a couple of weeks and will be in touch when they have it to organise getting together for some training.</p> <p>03/11/18: Grab back recieved. CLlr Oxby to organise mutual training date with volunteers and police representative. CLlr Oxby to organise retention of Grab bag with village hall, or at Moorcock Inn if hall not viable.</p> <p>03/12/18: No battery charger with grab back so it couldn't be used, CLlr Oxby chasing. Agreed Moorcock Inn used for storage as village hall rarely open and keyholder needed to access.</p> <p>09/01/19: CLlr Oxby to pick up a battery charger from the police station. Machine to be stored in Village Hall as the police thought it was a better place (in CLlr Oxby shed until moved). Further volunteers needed.</p> <p>06/02/18: Volunteers trained, awaiting police.</p> <p>01/05/19: Notice in Newsletter for volunteers</p>	Ongoing
8	03/11/18	Request certificate of electrical work and plans for wiring for Christmas Lights on village green	Clerk	<p>See Minutes</p> <p>05/12/18-09/01/19-06/02/19: Requests sent to incorrect address - corrected and awaiting response</p> <p>01/05/19: Correspondance from committee, work on certificate ongoing</p>	Ongoing
9	03/11/18	Research potential information for information board for Pinfold - part of village green	CLlr Hutchinson /CLlr Donald	<p>See Minutes</p> <p>05/12/08: Ongoing - history being looked into and old pictures being located.</p> <p>09/01/19: CLlrs to put email of info together for propostion of wording/pictures for all to consider.</p> <p>06/02/19: After researching history decision made to restore to 1/3 wall but no gate, with dress stone to put plaque with historic info. CLlr Hutchinson to obtain cost of stone and build. CLlr Greenfield to draft plaque wording. When light enough prior to meeting - CLlrs to inspect Pinfold to measure and make final decisions on exact wall standing.</p> <p>04/04/19: Cost of stone approx £35 per ton/apprx 1 ton of stone per metre wall</p> <p>01/05/19: Work ongoing re information board. To consider stone seat.</p>	Ongoing
11	05/12/18	Councillors to send suggestions for maintenance needs to clerk to assess for contract in 2019/20 financial year.	CLlrs	<p>See Minutes</p> <p>09/01/19 & 06/02/19 & 12/03/19 - None received. Coucillors reminded to consider.</p> <p>04/04/19: Discussed at meeting - Village green needs a tidy up re timber, twigs etc from trees - CLlrs Hutchinson and Souter to do before grass cutting commences.</p> <p>01/05/19 Ongoing</p>	Ongoing
1	01/05/2019	Dead trees on village green and in recreation park	Clerk	<p>01/05/19: Clerk spoke to Simon McGinnety re action for dead trees - he needs to see pictures of dead trees for confirmation that they can be taken down. CLlrs to send images to clerk to pass to Simon</p>	Ongoing